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I enjoy barbeque and bacon as much as anyone but not at the expense of a pristine
wilderness river.  I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that
would institute a permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large
swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River watershed. I'm not a tree hugger. I believe
man has dominion over the land.  But some of God's creation needs to be left
unscathed. The Buffalo River is a special place. 
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